Fiala, Eugenia J.

From:

Duffie, Deborah L.

Sent:

Tuesday, November 28, 2006 10:17 AM

To: Subject: Fiala, Eugenia J. FW: resignation

#060786 12/11/06

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Red

FYI.....

November 28, 2006

Dear Mrs. Anita Spring:

Effective immediately, please accept this letter as my resignation from the City Beautification Board.

I have been asked by Mr. Pat Byrne to take a position with the City of Gainesville as the City Beautification Board intern. I am very excited about this opportunity to continue to work with the City of Gainesville. The only unfortunate thing is that I will not be able to continue as a board member with the Beautification Board.

Please know that I have enjoyed my time serving with you and the other Board members. I wish you continued success with the City Beautification Board and hope to stay in contact with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Stephanie M. Haskins